Judith Ablett Kerr QC

DUNBAR HOUSE CHAMBERS, 21 DUNBAR STREET, P.O. BOX 46, DUNEDIN, NEW ZEALAND

TELEPHONE (03) 477-3390; FACSIMILE (03) 477-3391

E-MAIL Judith.Ablett_Kerr.QC@xtra.co.nz

24 July 2000

The Rt Hon Sir Thomas Eichelbaum Ministerial Inquiry into the Peter Ellis Case

Dear Sir Thomas

RE: MINISTERIAL INQUIRY INTO THE PETER ELLIS CASE

I enclose my Submissions to your Inquiry on behalf of Mr Ellis.

I have assumed that the Ministry of Justice will have provided you with the exhibits attached to my Third Petition and in the interests of economy, the natural resources of New Zealand, and the avoidance of you being like myself literally swamped by paper, I have chosen not to send further copies with these Submissions. Should I be wrong I would be grateful for your advice and I will arrange for the relevant material to be forwarded to you.

I note that I have myself already provided you with a copy of Professor Ceci's interview with T.V.N.Z. and his comments together with a copy of the Affidavit of Professor Bruck.

Yours sincerely

JUDITH ABLETT KERR QC